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Ogier's continued funding of the Jersey Festival of Words supports the festival's
ongoing commitment to providing increased accessibility and inclusivity across the
week's events. 

A key accessibility feature at this year's festival will be a speech-to-text facility. The use of this
technology heralds the first time in more than 10 years that any theatre event in Jersey has been
subtitled for those who are hard of hearing. 

Ogier's support facilitates a range of provisions to enable accessibility and inclusion at this year's
festival which runs 20 – 29 September: 

•    speech-to-text events for people who are hard of hearing or deaf
•    a lipreading and deaf awareness workshop
•    an open access event with EYECAN to promote reading aids to those who are visually impaired
•    training sessions for Jersey Festival Of Words volunteers to become sighted guides
•    a wellbeing journaling workshop at HMP La Moye
•    a poetry workshop for Jersey Youth Service
•    two multi-lingual storytelling sessions in Millennium Park for nursery age children

Sophie Halsey, senior Diversity, Equity and Inclusion advisor at Ogier said: "We hope these
provisions will help ensure more people feel included and can enjoy the festival's varied sessions. 

"Last year I personally enjoyed taking part in the BSL workshop as it enabled me to meet with
others and hear a bit about their experiences and why sign language is important to them. Sessions
like these are so important to help us to connect more as a local community and understand
challenges others may be facing."

Find out more about accessibility and inclusion at the Jersey Festival of Words 2024.
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https://www.jerseyfestivalofwords.org/accessibility


About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services firm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most
demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, efficient and cost-effective services to
all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our
people.

Disclaimer

This client briefing has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The
information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive
study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice
concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice

Key Contacts

Sarah Woodward

Group Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Manager

London

E: sarah.murray@ogier.com

T: +44 20383 59488

2

https://www.ogier.com/legal-notice/
https://www.ogier.com/people/sarah-woodward/
https://www.ogier.com/locations/london/
mailto:sarah.murray@ogier.com
tel:+44%2020383%2059488%20%20

	Ogier helps Jersey Festival of Words extend accessibility features
	News - 16/09/2024
	About Ogier
	Disclaimer
	Key Contacts


